
January 28th, 1926.

Dr. David S. Likely, 
180 West 59th Street, 
New York City.

Dear Dr. Llkely:-
Thank you very much -for your letter of the 26th and for your kindness 

in arranging accommodation at the Hotel Belmont.
My wife and I will gladly accept the arrangements you made for Saturday.
V'ith all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.

_________________________
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